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The Ambassador of the United States of America to Canada to the

Secretari, of State for External Aiffairs

UNITD STATES EMBASSY,

OTTAWA, Ontario, Canada,
January 17, 1957.

No. 178.

Sir:

I have the honor to refer toyour Note No. 13 of January 16, 1957, propos1ngcertain conditions under which the Canadian Government will permit the USEof the Haines Cut-Off Road by the United States Army for the winteimaintenance of the Haines-Fairbanks pipeline.
1 arrn pleased to inform you that the 'United States Government concurs irthe conditions as set forth in your note.
My Government further agrees with your proposai that your note and thiEreply shall constitute an agreement between the two Governments effectiVE

today.
Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

LIVINGSTON T. MERCHANT.

The Honorable
Lester B. Pearson,

Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Ottawa.


